
NHS Southport & Formby CCG 

5 Curzon Road 
Southport 
PR8 6PL 

Tel : 01704 387028 
Email: southportandformby.ccg@nhs.net 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding urea 
breath testing (UBT) for H pylori within NHS Southport and Formby CCG. 

Request/Response: 

1. Does your CCG currently provide Urea Breath Testing (UBT) for H Pylori?
2. If yes how do you contract this?
3. If yes, is this contract changing in the future?
3. Please could you provide a copy of this contract agreement or a link to its location online
4. If no, Is this something you are currently looking at or would like to?

Should you require any further information, clarification regarding this response or do not feel that 
your request has been answered as you would expect, please contact us to discuss.  

NHS Southport and Formby CCG does not hold this information.  GPs and other health care 
providers undertake H Pylori testing as part of a broader contract for services. Please contact NHS 
England as contract holders for local general practitioners who may be able to provide more 
specific information.  
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